A PPO Update

Harmony PPO is proud to give ourselves a pat on the back, it was quite a successful and fun-

tastic school year. It is at this time that we would also like to thank everyone who helped volunteer,
fundraise and participate with our fundraising events.

Thanks to your efforts, we were able to give back to our kids and the school. The 2014-2015 school year
started off with our annual Chocolate Drive (and yes...we will be doing it again in the Fall 2015), which
enabled us to help:
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Continue to set aside money for school yard improvements,

Contribute money towards the extended fence for the extended yard space,

Pay for school bus transportation fees for fieldtrips,

Provide for supplies for the Halloween and Christmas Tombolas,

Provide for lunch and snack for the end of year Fun Day on June 22, 2015,

Donate to the annual Christmas Food Drive,

Donate to the Chateauguay Food Bank,

Donate to Autism Speaks, and

To pay for some of the supplies needed for Breakfast Program and donate to Generations
Foundation who have contributed, literally, thousands of dollars worth of food to the “B”
Program.

The list goes on, but then you would stop reading ......

So a HUGE thank you for all your continued support. It is not easy nor can we always meet everyone’s

needs, but we are proud to try because we feel our kids are worth it.

Have a great summer!

Sincerely,

Harmony PPO



